CONNECT

Winter Fuel Payment s
Changing!

Unlike in previous years, not everyone of pension age will
automatically receive it. Instead, it will be a means tested benefit
that is only available to those who are of pension age and in
receipt of certain benefits.

Who is eligible for the Winter Fuel Payment?
To receive a Winter Fuel Payment in 2024, you will now need to
be born before 23 September 1958. You will also have to be in
receipt of one of the following qualifying benefits during the
week beginning the 16 September 2024

e Pension Credit

e Universal Credit

e [ncome Support

e Income-related Employment and Support Allowance

e Income-based Jobseekers Allowance

Struggling with your energy bills or the Cost of Living this winter?

If you are struggling with your energy bills this winter

or the cost of living, we might be able to help. We are

running a special Winter Fuel Payment drop in. You f —
don’t need an appointment - just come along and

speak to one of our advisors. &

Date- Friday 4th October

Time-10am-3.30pm

Location- The Connie, 39 Conisborough Road, G34
9QN




